
Chairman’s Announcements 
 

 

Subject: Dementia Strategy Consultation 

Officer Contact Details: 

Rhian Bennett 
01225 712554 
dementiaconsultation@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Weblink: www.wiltshire.gov.uk/council/consultations.htm 

Further details available: 
 
Please contact Rhian Bennett 

 
Summary of announcement: 
 

 

Give your views on dementia care 
 

 

Have you had your say? Please take part in a 
consultation on the Wiltshire Dementia Strategy. 
 
We are leading on the strategy with our partner NHS 
Wiltshire Clinical Commissioning Group. The 
consultation invites people with an interest in 
dementia, whether through personal or professional 
experience, to provide their comments on how we 
support people to live well with dementia in the future.  

 
The consultation ends on 19 May and more information, including the consultation documents, can be 
found on our website.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


